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Committee Name:  Vernon College Pharmacy Technology Advisory Committee 

Chairperson:  Gary Schultz 

List of members: 

Missy Owen CPhT/Instructor United Supermarket Pharmacy 

Gary Schultz Pharm D United Supermarket Pharmacy 

Shari Zaloski RPh United Supermarket Pharmacy 

Julie Van Pelt CPhT URHCS Pharmacy 

LaCher Ingram CPhT/Instructor URHCS Pharmacy/ Vernon College 
Tammy Salazar CPhT/Instructor Red River/ Vernon College 

Chuck Weaver RPh Trotts Drug 

Coby Garner Pharm D Walmart Pharmacy 

Iris Pinchek RPh Wilbarger General Hospital  

Pat Pelz RPh CVS Pharmacy 

Lisa Pickett CPhT United Supermarket Pharmacy 
Lyndie Moeller CPhT Goldsmith Pharmacy 
Sherrie Reddick CPhT Still in School/Associates 

Sandra Pharm D Texas Oncology Pharmacy 

Rebecca Pharm D North Texas State Hospital Vernon 
Stephenie CPhT CVS Pharmacy 

Kyle CPhT URHCS Pharmacy 
 

Dates of meetings:  9-22-2011 

Accomplishments:  Program and course objectives and outcomes have been updated with the 

information the members provided in the SCANS competencies rating and the competency 

profile.  The program increased contact hours to 920 as recommended by the committee.  

Recommendations:  In order to help students better prepare for the clinical work, it was 

suggested to make videos to explain the policies and procedures of the clinical sites.  Also, it 

was recommended to have speakers from the pharmacy profession as speakers to the class; the 

members indicated they would participate in this.  

Membership suggestions: None 



Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:   Advisory 

Committee meeting agenda and minutes  

Submitted by:  Katrina Brasuell  

Date submitted: 1/30/2012 


